Dear Students, Parents and Families,

It is with great pride and excitement that I am able to introduce myself to you as the new full-time Dean of Students at Resnik CLC! I'm lucky to get to work with such persevering students, an extremely dedicated staff, and a supportive school community. I am eager to work with you as a partner in education to ensure the success of our students.

I am passionate about education. During my career with Akron Public Schools, I've worked as an intervention specialist at both the elementary and middle school levels and, most recently, in the central Office of Special Education as a special education coordinator. I've had the opportunity to work in schools all across our district and I'm both elated and honored to have been appointed to an IB PYP designated school!

When I'm not at school, I like working in my yard and garden, reading, and baking treats to share with my family and friends. Our 5-year old son, Vincenzo, keeps Vince and I pretty busy and we've had a summer filled with swimming, loose teeth, ice cream and bike rides.

As the parent of a school-age student, I know how anxious and uncertain this time can be for us all as we prepare to engage in online learning and consider the eventual return to school buildings sometime in the future. I welcome your input and feedback and look forward to working to make this school year a positive, productive journey for us all.



Sincerely,

Ms. Michele Angelo

Dean of Students, Resnik CLC

mangelo@apslearns.org